NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING-AMENDED TRURO REGIONAL CDBG-CV GRANT APPLICATION

The Truro Select Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday May 12, 2020 at 2:00 PM via GOTOMEETING* to discuss the towns FY19 Truro Regional CDBG-CV Application.

*Link to join meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone, number to dial in using your phone, and access code will be provided on Select Board Agenda 48 hours before the meeting.

The purpose of this hearing is to discuss the application to the Massachusetts Department of Housing and Community Development for CDBG-COVID funds for Rental and Mortgage Assistance and Small Business and Microenterprise Forgivable Loans for the towns of Truro, Provincetown, Wellfleet, Eastham, Orleans, Brewster, Chatham and Harwich. Any person or organization present will be given the opportunity to comment at the hearing. The town of Truro will make every attempt to provide interpretive and translation services if necessary, with advance request. Comments may be submitted in writing or by e-mail to Alice Boyd, Grant Administrator at aboyd@baileyboyd.com or by phone at 508-430-4499 x1 and must be received by Tuesday May 19, 2020 at 2:00 P.M. Residents of Truro, Provincetown, Wellfleet, Eastham, Orleans, Brewster, Chatham and Harwich are invited to participate and will be heard.

For additional information please contact Alice Boyd, Grant Administrator, at aboyd@baileyboyd.com or 508-430-4499 x1.

Posted to: Town of Truro website and in Truro Town Hall

Date: Monday, May 4, 2020

